
 

 

13th September 2023 

 

To whom it concerns, 

 
I have examined the 10no. proposed amendments to the Urban Expansion Area (UEA) Infrastructure 
Bundle as presented to the Cobh MD in-committee meeting (13th September 2023) and I am satisfied 
that the proposal do not constitute material amendments nor result in material change to predicted 
effects on the environment. 
 
 
 

 
 
Thomas Watt 
Senior Planner     
 


